
 
 
 

TOWNSHIP OF WYCKOFF 
PLANNING BOARD 

 
48 HOUR NOTICE 

 
 

The purpose of this Notice is to comply with the Open Public Meetings Act and advise 
the public that the Planning Board of the Township of Wyckoff has cancelled its meeting 
previously scheduled for Thursday, June 9, 2021 at 7:30 pm. There is no new business 
and no new applications for development to be brought before the Planning Board. 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Planning Board will be held on July 14, 
2021 at 7:30 pm. Information on how to access the Planning Board meeting will be 
posted as a “News” item on the home page of our website in advance of the meeting. 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                       Maureen Mitchell 
                                                                                       Administrative Officer 
                                                                                       Planning Board 

 


